
 LET FRIENDSHIP AND UNITY BE A BRIDGE FOR A STRONGER WORLD 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER #4      September 9, 2019 
 
 

To all the delegations: 
In just a week, we will all be meeting in New York for the 2nd Western Hemisphere Conference. Please 
don't forget the following: 

 
Those who have made arrangements with CASEGHA, will be picked -up at the airports upon arrival, 
according to the transportation information that was sent out.  

 
You can wear your group's uniform every day during the sessions but most especially f or the of f icial opening 
and closing ceremonies. 

 
For the welcoming and farewell dinners, the dress code will be casual to casual-chic or fancy as you prefer. 
A sweater or a shawl is recommended for the evening dinner cruise on the Hudson River: Manhattan by 

night. 
 
Do not forget your flags, your f lash drives or USB sticks as well as the articles to be sold at the International 

Market. 
 
There will be daily brief ings each morning af ter roll call. Since there may not be time to return to the Ibis  or 
Alof f  hotels in the af ternoons, it is recommended that you carry with you each day in your conference bag, 

everything you will need during the day. You will be able to change at the Marina. 
 
Do not forget any medications you may need during your stay; your prescript ions may not be available in 

the USA. 
 
SEE YOU ALL VERY SOON! 

 


